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DALLAS 1, TEXAS o
Ce Eo X OIL & GAS
Ps 0, B:;c;:lg CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Ft. Morgan, Colo.

Fort Morgan, Colo.

September 11, 1965
Mr, William R. Smith

Deputy Director
0il & Gas Conservation Commission
Denver, Colo.

Dear Mr. Smith;

Your letter dated Sept. 1, 1965 and mailed to Hunt 0Oil Company
Dallas Office concerning the Arbhur Peterson #3 well in Morgan County

has been passed on to me far reply. L £a, 3 5 AN S W

This is to imform you that this well started producing water b
the latter part of 196L. In the month of January, 1965 1500 bbls. of )
water was produced along with the condens ate.

In order to keep producing this well it has become necessary
far us to set a pumping unit on the well and keep the water pumped
offe During the month of June and July there was no condensate prod-
uced, however there was water produced, We have not worked the well .
over but, a8 stated above, have set a pumping unit and trying to get
what gas production that is possible by pumping off the water.

Very truly yours,
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Co Ei Yancey
Production .
H. L. Hunt




